Arapahoe-Holbrook Public School

610 Walnut Street
Arapahoe, Nebraska 68922
Phone: (308) 962-5458
Fax: (308) 962-7481
Website: arapahoewarriors.org

March 11, 2024

To: Bob Drews, Superintendent
Arapahoe Board of Education

From: Rudy Perez, Principal

Re: Intent to Retire

As requested by Mr. Drews, this letter is to make you aware of my intent to retire following 2024-2025 school year.
My retirement will be contingent upon my approval of my 2024-2025 contract.

Robert Drews, Superintendent . A Ben Ellis, PK-6 Principal
Rudy Perez, 7-12 Principal/Act-Ath Director Pam Breinig, Counselor
Dustin Kronhofman, Act-Ath Director LeAndra Monie, Counselor




